

From: Round, Ally

Sent: 25 September 2017 11:05

To: Marfleet, Patrick

Subject: FW: Planning application 57 Falkland Road, NW5 2XB

Hi Patrick

Please see the e-mail below, which is an objection to the above application.

Kind regards

Ally

Ally Round Cabinet Policy Officer Leader's Office LB Camden 020 7974 5118

From: Bob House [mailto:

**Sent:** 22 September 2017 16:55 **To:** Gould, Georgia (Councillor)

Subject: Planning application 57 Falkland Road, NW5 2XB

Dear Councillor Gould

We are very concerned about the potential impacts upon our residential amenity should planning application 2017/4342/P, <u>57 Falkland Road</u> be approved. We are not against the principle of development but the second story proposed would lead to loss of privacy, light and outlook that we currently enjoy. We live next door at 59 Falkland Road.

We wonder whether you share our concerns and, if so, might consider firstly, requesting that the matter be considered by Planning Committee and secondly, attending Committee to make representations on our behalf.

We would be delighted if you could visit so that we might explain the impacts of the proposal.

Yours sincerely

Bob House 59 Falkland Road